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CoinDesk Indices Announces Removal of FTX.US from its                   

Reference Rates  

November 11, 2022 – As a follow-up to yesterday’s announcement, CoinDesk Indices will 
remove FTX.US from all Reference Rates which currently use FTX.US as a contributing 
exchange.  
 
The modifications will be implemented at 4PM ET on November 11, 2022. 
 
Please see the table below for the impacted assets used in the calculation of CoinDesk’s Select 
Indices family. 
 

Asset Addition Deletion 

AAVE Binance.US FTX.US 

AVAX Kraken FTX.US 

BCH LMAX Digital FTX.US 

ETH LMAX Digital FTX.US 

GRT Kraken FTX.US 

LINK Kraken FTX.US 

LTC LMAX Digital FTX.US 

MKR Kraken FTX.US 

SOL Binance.US FTX.US 

UNI Binance.US FTX.US 

 
For all other reference rates that currently use FTX.US as a contributing exchange, FTX.US will 
be removed on November 11, 2022 and any replacement exchanges will be implemented with 
the CoinDesk Market Index reconstitution on December 2, 2022. 
 

CoinDesk Indices will continue to review the situation and provide any additional updates as 

they become available. 

 

For questions on this announcement, please contact IndexServices@coindesk-indices.com. 

 

Regards, 

CoinDesk Indices 

https://downloads.coindesk.com/cd3/CDI/IA/CoinDesk+Single+Digital+Asset+Indices+Special+Announcement+FTX-US.pdf
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